ATTACHMENT 2

April 25, 2002

Dan Lehman, Administrative Director Cardiovascular and Wellness Services University of North Carolina Hospitals 101 Manning Drive, 6th Floor East Wing Chapel Hill, NC 27514

Dear Dan:

Thanks for helping to work out the details of a bicycle race to be held in the fall of 2002. As we have discussed, East West Partners and the Meadowmont Community Association are enthusiastic supporters of the Tricyclist Bicycle Club's effort to hold the race in Meadowmont. We would be glad to act as co-sponsors of the event, and are anxious to help in any way with the logistics. We also need to work with your planning team to avoid any construction-related problems on the proposed route of the race.

Thanks again for the opportunity to help with this event. Hopefully we can develop an annual race that will not only benefit Meadowmont but also the larger Chapel Hill community.

Sincerely,

David R. Hill, Manager

Lavid R. Kee

Meadowmont Community Association